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     8th March 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
In-House Year 5 Educational Workshop – Magnificent Mayans – Wednesday 17th April 2024. 
 
As part of our topic next term, we have arranged for all the children in Year 5 to take part in an 
Educational Workshop ‘Maya Culture and Life’. The children will take part in a workshop where 
they will see Maya artefacts and learn about how the Mayans lived.  
 
To help finance the visit we are asking parents to contribute £ 9.50 per pupil. Payment can be made 
via your child’s SCOPAY account, you will also need to give permission for your child to attend 
the workshop, please complete the permissions form which is also on your SCOPAY account.  
 
May I take this opportunity to thank you in advance for your support and remind you that if we can 
answer any queries concerning this Educational Workshop we will be pleased to do so. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Roberts and Miss Woodward 
Year 5 Class Teachers 
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